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I oppose HB 2007. There are existing laws that cover this topic. This is unnecessary 

legislature and a sign that the representatives jobs are also unnecessary. This bill will 

not accomplish anything new and will only lead to more unanswered crime like the 

case study of Portland, Oregon. For these reasons, I oppose HB 2007. 


